
 

 

 
 

15 August 2019 
 

 

Reminder for Trade Waste Licence annual renewal fees 
 
Gladstone Regional Council reminds Trade Waste Business proprietors that Trade Waste Licence 
annual renewal fees are now overdue with any outstanding payments required on, or before 30 
August 2019. 
 
It is illegal for businesses to discharge Trade Waste into Council’s sewerage system without the 
appropriate valid licence approval. 
 
Gladstone Regional Council will be issuing final reminder notices currently still outstanding. 
 
Proprietors of outstanding Annual Renewal Trade Waste Approval Invoices, who fail to pay by 30 
August 2019 could face additional fines, and the potential cancellation of their trading licence.  
 
Various ways to pay renewal fees include: 
 
Online 
Using a licence number and payment reference number, via Council’s website through the ‘pay, 
apply, report online’ button. Visit www.gladstone.qld.gov.au 
 
By BPay 
Contact your bank or financial institution to make this payment from a cheque, savings, debit, 
credit card or transaction account. More info: www.bpay.com.au   
 
In person 
Visit any of our Council Customer Service Centres to make payment  
 
By phone 
(07) 4970 0700 
 
By post 
Development Services Group, Gladstone Regional Council, PO Box 29, Gladstone Qld 4680. 

 
 

http://www.gladstone.qld.gov.au/
http://www.bpay.com.au/

